


The two-hour meeting starts at 09:00 with a
social event with refreshments, followed by a
brief business meeting, followed by the guest
speaker. You do not need to be a member of
EAA to attend this free event.

Matthew Starr is an ATC professional with 12
years of experience in the aviation industry. He is
the owner and founder of ATC for Pilots, an
aviation school specialized in air traffic control
education. Matthew’s mission is to ensure that all
pilots are comfortable and confident working with
ATC. Pilots should never hesitate to utilize the
potentially life-saving services provided by air
traffic control.

The presentation covers the foundations of air
traffic control and walks through real situations
and discusses appropriate actions. Matthew will
cover situations where ATC can help pilots stay
safe while providing opportunities for pilots to ask
guestions and learn more about how ATC can
keep pilots safe while operating in the National
Airspace System.

Directions: Meeting will be at the FBO (Right Rudder

Aviation) on the SE Corner of the Inverness Airport (INF).
Both Ramp & Auto Parking are available.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to www.wingsindustry.net
for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



